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 MMA Officials 
being sought

CALL FOR INTEREST
Given the high level of community interest in Mixed Martial Arts Ontario faces an increased demand for officials in both the boxing and MMA communities.  While Ontario has a number of officials in both areas the volume of events which have been licensed has increased over 200%, which does give rise for new opportunities for those interested in officiating.
The Athletics Commissioner for Ontario is interested in receiving applications from qualified individuals for the opportunities to officiate at Boxing and Mixed Martial Arts events.  These opportunities require individuals experienced in combative sports, with an interest in ensuring the ongoing health and integrity of these sports in the Province.

Applications for opportunities in both sports will be considered for Referees, Judges, Timekeepers, Equipment Inspectors and other roles.  Those individuals who are not found to be qualified for the more complex roles may be offered a license in another area of expertise.  Please note, the granting of a license is no guarantee of some or any work, as assignments to events is dependent on volume of activity and availability.

Thank you for your cooperation in spreading this message and please call me if I can be of any assistance in clarifying the roles we are filling.

To apply, please refer to the Licence Application Form on the Application Forms section of the Ministry of Consumer Services Website, at:

http://www.sse.gov.on.ca/mcs/en/Pages/Athletics_Boxing_Kickboxing_MMA_Application_forms.aspx.

Stephen Patterson

Corporate Initiatives Office

Ministry of Consumer Services


